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Per Algansee Twp. Supervisor, Craig Fitchelberg, we are nearing time for the contractors to 
start on the renovation of the township hall for our new library space! In July 2024, the Board 
committed to supporting this project with a contribution of $60,000, which was then 
included in our approved budget for 2025. I am now requesting a motion to allow the 
library to make this payment from our Assigned Fund Balance for Special Projects, to be 
applied toward this renovation. 

Submitted by John Rucker
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